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Chair’s Corner 
Kathy McIntire Sutton, Chair 

 
Hi! Hope you all are doing well. The weather has been really nice here in Arizona. In six 

months, we will be in Gallaudet celebrating our class reunion.       

We have been keeping in touch with the Alumni Relations Office making plans for our class 
reunion. We met with some of the class members on Zoom to get more feedback of the plans 
for our class reunion. Tentative Schedule for our class: 

Wednesday,19-Check-in, and Registration; Kick Off (Welcome Back) 

Thursday, 20-DC Tour, Emeriti Ceremony/Post Ceremony Reception 

Friday, 21-1970 Class Breakfast/Presentation; 50+ Class Photos; Alumni Trivia; 50+ 
Dinner; Pep Rally; Alumni Bash 

Saturday, 22-Brunch Gathering; Class Parade; Football Game  

We are aware that some of our class members’ spouses/partners are from 1972 Class. We 
made sure that our plans did not coincide with the 1972 class. 

I will be sending out a survey in a couple of weeks. Please respond. It will help us plan our 
class reunion. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me either by email – 
chair70@robandkathy.net or VP – 480-305-0265.  
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Memorials Report 
Mary Ann Limoni Kraus, Coordinator 

 
We lost our first classmate in 2022. Roger Thompson passed away on Thursday, April 7, 
2022, in Armstrong, Iowa. Our condolences to his family. 

You can find his obituary in the Class of 1970 Memorial page - www.gally70.com. 
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